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of Transportation 

2044 (04/2023) 
ENGINEERING REIMBURSEMENT 

This information is required by Act 51, P.A. 1951 as amended. 

Failure to submit this information will result in no reimbursement being made for Engineering. 

This report is subject to review by the Michigan Department of Transportation and correction 

by the submitting agency before final acceptance by the Michigan Department of Transportation. 

We, the Board of County Road Commissioners of   County, 

do hereby request reimbursement in the amount of  (not to exceed $10,000.00) 

for payments made during the period of July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2023 to licensed professional engineers 

employed or retained by this Commission, in accordance with the following:

Sec. 12(2) of Act 51, as amended. 

"Each county road commission shall be reimbursed in an amount up to $10,000.00 per year for the 

sum paid to a licensed professional engineer employed or retained by the county road commission in 

the previous year. The sum shall be returned to each county road commission certified by the state 

transportation department as complying with this subsection regarding the employment of an engineer."

We further state that if we do not have a licensed professional engineer in our employ, copies of billings are enclosed 

with the completed form to justify the payment.

NAME OF ENGINEER(S) REGISTRATION NUMBER 

CHAIRMAN DATE 

MEMBER DATE MEMBER DATE 

ATTEST 

CLERK DATE 

E-MAIL TO: MDOT-Outreach@Michigan.gov
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